
APPENDIX A 

Date of Cabinet  Report Title Cabinet Decision Recommendation/Decision Request Written Response 

17 Jan 2023 Call In of 
Cabinet 
Decision: 
Porthcawl 
Waterfront 
Regeneratio
n: 
Appropriatio
n of Land at 
Griffin Park 
and Sandy 
Bay 

That Cabinet 
considered the 
Recommendation of 
the Subject Overview 
and Scrutiny 
Committee 2 as 
outlined in paragraph 
4.1 of the report and 
agreed to provide a 
written response to 
the Committee. 

SOSC 2 on 3 November 2022 made the following 
recommendation:  
The Committee concluded that the Decision would not 
be referred back to Cabinet but made the following 
Recommendation to Cabinet:  
 
a) That having regard to concerns expressed to 
Members by Porthcawl residents, views shared by public 
speakers and questions from Members, that Cabinet be 
requested that going forward for the next stages in the 
process that they involve Porthcawl Town Council, all 
stakeholders and the public in further consultation and 
engagement. 

A) This recommendation is accepted, and a commitment given to 
include a wide range of stakeholders in any further consultation and 
engagement.  Since this Call in from the 17th of January 2023, a 
series of workshops were held with key stakeholder groups to 
discuss the infrastructure and public realm design in Porthcawl. This 
culminated in a two-day public exhibition in the Grand Pavilion in 
early March, so already demonstrating that this commitment is 
taking place. 

 


